
TI ISSUES PRICE GUIDELINES ON NOCHE BUENA ITEMS FOR 2022
Wednesday, 23 November 2022
Last Updated Tuesday, 07 February 2023

  

STC was interviewed over Peter Musngi & Rica Lazo's news talk 

program "Pasada sa Teleradyo" on the late afternoon of 23 November 2022 

regarding DTI's guidelines on Noche Buena items.
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